Attachment 4

Erik Lundquist

From: Philip Ross <ocnl2@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 22, 2013 12:58 PM

To: Erik Lundquist

Subject: 1739 Emerald Drive Wayne Elzey (Wayne Elzey (2013-9)
Dear Eric,

Good seeing you last week.

To: Planning Commission City of Calistoga

Reference: 1739 Emerald Drive Wayne Elzey (Wayne Elzey (2013-9)

| fully support approval of the project. Mr Elzey is the type of quality developer the City needs to to support now and in
the future. This is the type of investments for single family homes Calistoga needs to continue to have.

Sincerely,

Philip Ross

1754 Emerald Drive
Calistoga, California 94515



